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May 30, 2018 

 
 

Ms. Anne Tignor, P.E. 
Youngblood, Tyler and Associates, P.C. 
P.O. . Box 517 
Mechanicsville, VA 23111 

 

RE: Holloway at Wyndham Forest, Section 4 
Construction Plan Review 
POD2018-00131 & SUB2018-00039 

 

Dear Ms. Tignor: 
 

The Planning Office has completed its review of the above referenced plans submitted May 10, 2018 and has 
the following conditional plan comment. 

 
1. Additional comments may follow upon comments from the other review agencies and review of a 

subsequent submittal. 
 

Address the comments from the other review agencies and submit 9 sets of revised plans with the proper 
application. Plans for signature may not be submitted until technical memos have been received from all 
review agencies.  Should you have any questions concerning these comments, please contact me at 
gog@co.henrico.us or 501-5159. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
P.c. HHHunt Corporation 

HHHunt Holloway LLC 

Christina L. Goggin, AICP 
County Planner 
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